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22nd September, 2023 

Dates for your diary 
 
6th October – Class 5 assembly – 
parents/carers are invited to attend 
and for tea/coffee event afterwards 
17th October – Parent consultation 
event – letters to follow   
20th October – 2pm – School Harvest 
Festival 
24th October – 3pm – Scarecrow 
Festival courtesy of Helping Hands 
PTA 
27th October – School closed for 
staff training 
 
  
  

Discussion topic: “Always accept good fortune with grace and humility.” - 
Mark L. Mika 
 
 
 

Helping Hands AGM 
Our Helping Hands PTA group will 
be holding their Annual General 

Meeting in school at 3pm on 
Monday 9th October.  All 

parents/carers are invited to 
attend.  Please come along 

however much or little you can 
help out! 

 

 

School Games Gold Award 
I am delighted to inform you that we have gained recognition as a School Games “Gold” 

standard school.  This demonstrates the quality of our PE and Sports provision. 
The School Games Mark is a government led awards scheme to reward schools for their 

commitment to the development of competition across their school and into the 
community.   

Well done to Mrs Limon, Mr Teale and our children who willingly take part in both inter 
and intra school sports competitions  

We are proud of our achievements in all areas of our learning and consider sports and 
healthy competition to be an important aspect of our development. 

Save the date:  Our Harvest 
Festival will take place at 2pm on 
Friday 20th October.  
Parents/Carers are invited to 
attend. 

End of the school day 
Please ensure when children are 

collected at the end of the day, they 
are fully supervised. 

Children should not be playing on 
the grass banking, tyres or with any 
of the equipment under the canopy 

outside class 1. 
Please vacate the playground asap 
so that our after school clubs can 

start promptly. 
Should you wish to speak to any 

member of staff, please arrange an 
appointment by contacting the 

school office. 
 

  


